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Sweetie News – Summer 2010
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Good Food, Good Deeds Good Lives… by Linda Hundt

Welcome, welcome, welcome to our Sweetie-licious newsletter. Our mission is to celebrate home-life through stories of good food, good deeds, and good lives. Each issue will also include a delicious recipe.  I’m thrilled to share my treasured library of recipes, stories and traditions with you all! So friends, here’s to making our lives meaningful, our homes happy, and our palates joyous!

Summertime in Michigan is delightful, always has been to me. While growing up, I remember summer days as long, hot, and enchanting. Not too many folks had pools in our neighborhood, 
so on scorching summer days, the garden hose and sprinkler were your best friends. My twin sister and I had a little friend around the corner who had the ultimate sprinkler. It was an old cement elephant sprinkler that stood about three feet off the ground. Its paint was mostly all chipped off except for a red decorative collar around its neck. He had a sweet grin and his trunk stuck up in the air where the water squirted out in a circular fashion. Unfortunately he didn’t work very well, but the idea of getting wet with a special sprinkler always seemed more pleasing than getting wet with an ordinary one!

I feel that way about food, as I believe most “foodies” do. I would rather eat small amounts of delicious, one-of-a-kind food rather than large amounts of ordinary  food any day of the week! Perhaps the little old sprinkler elephant around the corner had the secret to a happy food life filled in his chipped trunk; less, is indeed more! 

Summer is so lovely at Sweetie-licious, as we get 


folks from around the world stopping by our 
adorable little bakery café! Thanks to all of you so much for dropping by. I hope you got a big 
slice of our Midwestern love with your pie when you stopped in! 

Eat Pie & Love Life… Linda
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“Pie It Forward” 

Our “Pie it Forward” recipient this month is as sweet as our strawberry rhubarb pie! Nancy Noyola “pied it forward” to another customer at 
the shop. Below is the letter Drew, my nighttime manager, wrote …

We greeted Nancy with our typical warm welcome of "Hello! How are you today?" As she browsed the selection of baked goods a gentleman came in. He decided to purchase a slice of pie, but quickly realized he had forgotten his wallet. Embarrassed, the man began to move toward the door, but Nancy stopped him. She asked him what he wanted, then proceeded to have us box  up not just

a slice, but a whole pie of his choice, and insisted 
that we add it to her bill. He gave her a big hug and left to return to his family waiting in the car. We told her how awesome that made us feel and informed her of our "Pie It Forward" mission. This sparked Nancy to share with us her own mission.

A few years back Nancy lost her husband; an event that truly changed her life. She told us how her loss helped her realize the importance of cherishing every day. For years, she said, they saved their money for vacations or to enjoy with their kids, but those opportunities never came. So now, during the holidays, you’ll find Nancy sneaking up behind a random person in the grocery store to pay for their groceries or in the pie shop treating an unsuspecting customer and his family to dessert. 

Nancy came into the bakery that afternoon with the intention of picking up a couple cookies and a slice of pie for herself and her family to enjoy. But before she left she had made an impact on not only on an unsuspecting customer but on us employees as well.

Working at Sweetie-licious we have the pleasure of witnessing selfless acts of kindness every single day. We really wanted to take the time to let Nancy know how much we appreciate her mission and also her contribution to our "Pie It Forward" mission. Stories like this show the power and possibility of "Changing the World One Pie at a Time”. Thank you Nancy!! -- Drew (
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Roasted Corn Soup
This soup is wonderful to serve during Michigan sweet corn season. My family loves it with warm biscuits and honey and fresh peaches!

4 ears of sweet corn, husked, cooked, cut off cob

3 - 4 slices of thick sliced maple bacon

1/2 medium onion, chopped fine

1/8 C. of white wine

1 medium to large potato cooked, diced

1 Tbsp. butter

1 C. of corn water from boiled corn

2 C. of half and half


Several sprigs of chopped, fresh thyme

Salt/Pepper to taste

Dash of paprika

Cook bacon until crisp in large pot on medium heat. Remove bacon from pan, leaving grease.  Add onions and stir often until caramelized. 
Add wine, butter, potatoes, corn, thyme. Cook 
for five minutes, stirring often. Add water, cream, and seasonings. Slowly simmer soup. Crumble bacon in. Optional toppings - shredded white cheddar cheese, chives, sour cream

“The best part of vacation, Though far and wide we roam, Is when it’s time to travel back, The trail that leads to home.” 
-- Olive Ridenour

Sweetie News 
Gosh, we have been blessed to be in more magazines this summer and fall. Some are local, state and a few national magazines have decided to feature us. We are so flattered and excited to have more people love our Sweetie-licious world!  Look for us in Michigan Home and Lifestyle, Greater Lansing Woman and on the covers of Greater Lansing Business Monthly and American Profile.  American Profile magazine is an insert in Sunday papers across America - 10 million homes! It is so exciting to know that we really are changing the world one pie at a time!

About Linda…

Linda resides in a century old farmhouse with her sweet husband 
and two lovely daughters. She is the owner of Sweetie-licious Bakery Cafe in DeWitt MI. She was the grand prize winner at the 2009, and a first place winner at the 2010, 2008 & 2007 National Pie Championships. Linda
is a Board Member of the CMU College of Business, Entrepeneurial School, and the 2009 Athena Power-Link recipient. She is the 
co-founder of the Downtown DeWitt Farmers Market.
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108 North Bridge St.  DeWitt, MI  48820
(517)669-9300   www.sweetie-licious.com
